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REQUESTED INFORMATION 

We have received your application, but it is not yet complete for review.  Please provide additional details 
based on the comments and questions listed below.  Should you need to attach additional files per this 
request, use the paperclip icons at the end of this form. You may attach up to (5) files per icon up to 25MB: 

 

 

City of Detroit - Planning & Development Department 
2 Woodward Avenue, Suite 808 
Detroit, Michigan 48226 

 
HDC2025-00422

2200 Chicago Blvd

N/A

48206

Mario Moore

2200 Chicago Blvd MI

PSR:

Thank you for your application. 

Staff research shows that the Mahogany Hamilton gates proposed are a vinyl product. Vinyl is not a material that staff can approve. 

--If you wish to revise your design so staff can approve it, please see the Fence and Hedge Guidelines at 

https://detroitmi.gov/sites/detroitmi.localhost/files/2018-11/Fence%20and%20Hedge%20Guidelines-R.pdf . We would need the 

revised design by 7/21/25. 

--If you wish to keep the vinyl gates in your proposal, or if we don't receive a response from you by 7/21,  your application will be 

reviewed by the commission at the August meeting. If your proposal will go before the commission, please note that staff will not be 

able to recommend the proposal. Staff would find that the vinyl product, especially one that imitates wood, would not be compatible 

with the Standards and Guidelines or the Elements of Design for Boston Edison. Staff would also find that two different fencing 

materials would not be compatible. The commission would also need clarification regarding whether you are proposing one vinyl 

gate or two.  

Lastly, whether you choose to revise your proposal and seek staff approval, or you wish to have your proposal reviewed by the 

commission, we will need clarification as to whether we can withdraw your initial application submitted June 23. 

Thank you again and I will watch for a response from you before 7/21.

Ellen

7/11/25

Boston-Edison

250711et

Detroit



APPLICANT RESPONSE 

 

 
 

Hi I am changing the small 4 foot gate option to a wooden gate. I am attaching the details from the fence company along with photos 

of the change.

Thank you Mario

07/14/2025Response Date:
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